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Measure Description: 
Prohibits county from considering property tax classification of dwellings that were previously removed, 
destroyed, demolished or converted to nonresidential uses when reviewing application for replacement dwelling 
on lands zoned for exclusive farm use.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Counties, Department of Land Conservation and Development (DLCD) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on 
Agriculture to the House Committee on Revenue.  
 
Prohibits county from considering property tax classification of dwellings that were previously removed, 
destroyed, demolished or converted to nonresidential uses when reviewing application for replacement dwelling 
on lands zoned for exclusive farm use. 
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in House 
Committee on Revenue. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


